
Friday, June 14, 2024

Before the room notification on Monday, June 17, at 6 p.m., we would like to inform you of
some important updates.

Due to increased demand for housing, we had to consolidate spaces to accommodate all
students with signed housing contracts for the 2024-2025 academic year. As a result,
some room assignments may have changed from your original selection.

If you participated in the room selection process, the assigned room may differ from your
initial selection, but the room type and/or roommate group will be the same. This was
necessary as we worked to consolidate spaces and make adjustments to accommodate all
students. If you did not take part in the room selection process but had a room selection
timeslot, we assigned you based on your room type preference and confirmed roommate
group on the Housing Portal.

We understand that students' preferences may change, including their choice of
roommates and room preferences. We genuinely want to accommodate these changes,
but unfortunately, we are unable to accept any additional changes after the deadlines
have passed. These deadlines are put in place to ensure that we can fulfill the requests of
those who have met the deadline. Please know that assignments for the fall term have
already been finalized.

We truly understand that unexpected changes can be unsettling, and we want to assure
you that our primary goal is to ensure that everyone has suitable housing. We are eagerly
looking forward to welcoming you to the USI Housing and Residence Life community and
making your experience positive.

To stay informed about the latest housing news and information, please follow us on
social media (Facebook and Instagram) and periodically check the Housing Portal for
updates. 

If you have questions about housing, please email living@usi.edu or call 812-468-2000.

https://www.facebook.com/USIHousing
https://www.instagram.com/usihousing/
https://usi.starrezhousing.com/StarRezPortalX/login

